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Blackridge Nursery Newsletter


(October-December)





Dear Parents/Carers, Please take a few minutes to read our Newsletter to find out some of the activities we have planned for the nursery throughout this term and how you can get involved. We would like to take this opportunity to welcome all our new children & their parents/carers to Blackridge Nursery and hope all the children have a fun and enjoyable term.














Please take a few minutes to read the information within our newsletter as it will explain what we will be learning, how you can support and help your child in the nursery, and provide information fun activities for both our pre-school children and their parents carers. 











‘Diary Dates’








Tuesday 19th Nov- Smart Start


AM:8.50-9.15


PM: 12.20-12.45





Dress Down


AM- Friday 29th 


PM-Thursday 28th 





Nursery Christmas Lunch


AM/PM December 5th 





Thursday 12th December


Nativity AM 9.30am


Nativity PM 1.30pm





Tuesday 17th December


Whole Nursery will attend Aladdin at the Regent theatre in the AM


No PM nursery that day- details to follow





Thursday 19th December


Whole Nursery Christmas Party 


No PM Nursery





Last Day of term December 20th


Nursery resume January 7th


(Primary School Pupils return January 6th)


























 


 





Sickness and Diarrhoea











In the interest of Health and Hygiene, please be aware that should your child have a sickness and/or diarrhoea bug, they should not return to Nursery until 48hrs after all symptoms have stopped, to prevent these bugs spreading.











What are we learning in the nursery this term?                                                                               





 In the nursery, the boys and girls have been developing their knowledge of different religious festivals from around the world. We learnt all about the story, customs and traditions of Diwali.


Our main topic this term is ‘The Weather’. The children will be investigating lots of different weather types, from rain and snow (hopefully) to the wind and sun. We will be conducting experiments, and even opening our very own weather station.


Later in the term we will be learning all about the Christmas story. We will be learning lots of songs so that we can perform at the Christmas concert.


We have been recording our learning 


in our ‘talking and thinking’ books, 


which are on display at the front


door.














If you have anything you would like to talk about regarding your child’s time in the Nursery, please don’t hesitate to speak to Miss Mitchell or Mrs Chalmers or phone the nursery on 01501 751223





Adventure Ted


Adventure Ted is back out on his nursery adventures. He has already had a great time visiting with some of your children at the weekends, and he looks forward to more wonderful weekends away from the nursery.





The nursery staff would like to thank you for your participation in this project, and for helping your children to write such wonderful stories.





NB:  Just a quick                   reminder to please                       pay £1.50 snack & nursery fund money weekly; on a Monday if possible.  We try hard to provide healthy, nutritious snacks daily and this can be very expensive. Thank You to everyone who has remembered to pay Snack Funds promptly. 





Outdoor Toys


In the interest of Health and Safety, can we please ask that the children do not play with the outdoor toys before or after session times. The play equipment should only be used with a member of nursery staff present at all times. We cannot take any responsibility for any accidents or damage caused out-with nursery session times.














Nursery Helpers














Thank you to all the parents who attended the nursery smart start and financial awareness open days. Your feedback was very valuable.





If you have a talent, skill or a career relevant to our nursery topics we would like to invite you into the nursery to help develop the children’s knowledge and understanding of the world around them. 





If you would like to volunteer on a                                       regular basis, you  may be required                                             to complete a  disclosure Scotland                                                 form. Please speak to a member of                                            staff for more details.

















Change of Clothes


Just a wee reminder to please ensure your child has a change of clothes (pants, socks, trousers/skirt, top) should your child require it. The nursery keeps a limited amount of spare clothes and we cannot guarantee that we will always have what your child requires. If your child has outgrown any clothing items, donations would be greatly appreciated.





A few reminders:





Please could all parents use the walk way from the main road to access the nursery. Access should not be gained through the front office.


If parents could also help the nursery staff by popping children’s shoes into their bag at the end of every session.





We thank you in advance for your support.














Lending Library





Our Lending Library will soon be open on a Wednesday. Your children will be supported in choosing a book.  We kindly request that all library books are returned the following Monday. This allows us time to get the books ready for lending on the Wednesday. 























Marie Curie Mini Pots of Care


The nursery, along with the rest of the school will be participating in the Marie Curie ‘Mini pots of care’ program.


Mini pots of care is a fun and creative way for the children to learn about science, nature and the work of charities. And, while they learn, the children will be raising money to help the Marie Curie nurses care for those with terminal illness.


Hopefully this spring the nursery will have 40 beautiful daffodils.














